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Last week, Tokyo class had a History Day based on our Theme: Prehistoric Britain. We used clay to create 

some prehistoric jewellery. After that, we designed and made prehistoric tools and weapons using materials 

that the Stone Age people would use. We used our creativity, problem solving and collaborative skills to com-

plete our tasks. It was a great day!  

 

It has been a great term.  Firstly, I would like to say how proud we are of all the children and how hard they 
have worked this term.  We would also like to thank you all for your continued support with school events and 
joining your children for their class assemblies, reading sessions and celebration of learning events.  Keep up 
to date with information regarding future events on our school Facebook page and weekly newsletter.  We 
are very much looking forward to the remainder of the Autumn Term and more opportunities to strengthen the 
relationship with families and the wider school community.      

As a school, we send our good lucks and best wishes to a few members of staff who will be leaving us this 
term. Mrs Wilkinson our Family Support Advisor is leaving us to work at MAST following the half-term break.  
We will miss her and the incredible support she has provided for the children and families at our school.  We 
are also saying goodbye to Mrs Webley, who is moving to work at another school.  Her warm welcome, 
sense of humour and patience will be missed by all.  We know they will both be amazing in their new roles 
and wish them every success.    

We hope our children and families have an amazing and well-deserved half-term break and we look forward 
to seeing you on Monday 31st October.       

 

Mrs Kathryn Catherwood 

Acting Head of School 





 

This week in Nursery and Founda-
tion we have had fun learning how 
to be police detectives. Teddy 
went missing and we had to use 
the clues to work out who had tak-
en him. We looked all around the 
school, created wanted posters 
and measured different people's 
feet with the measuring tape or 
cubes to see if they were the cul-
prit. We found teddy with Mr K 
eventually and he said he was sor-
ry. He just wanted a cuddle from 
teddy.  



 

This week in Year 4 (Santiago) we have been completing and recording our compositions for the English National 

Opera! We have also been adding Stone Age Cave paintings to our Sketch books and thinking about the mes-

sages we can take from the Christian creation story in RE.  



  

Wed 7th Sep 2022 

Mon 24th - Fri 28th Oct 

Fri 25th Nov 

Mon 19th Dec 2022 - Mon 2nd Jan 2023 

Mon 13th Feb - Fri 17th Feb 

Mon 20th Feb 

Mon 3rd April - Fri 14th April 

Mon 1st May 

Mon 29th May - Fri 2nd Jun 

Fri 23rd Jun 

Wed 26th July 

  

  

2022/2023 TERM starts 

HALF TERM 

Non-Pupil Day 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

Half Term 

Non-Pupil Day 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Bank Holiday 

HALF TERM 

Non-Pupil Day 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS START 

 

 

Key Dates Term 2  

November  

1
st

 November – Foundation Stay and Play (September 2023 intake) at 3:30pm  

3
rd

 November – Flu Vaccinations   

4
th

 November – Stay and Sound – Year 1 – 3 at 9am   

8
th

 November – Oslo (Year 6, Mr Mann) Celebration of Learning at 2:15pm  

17
th

 November – Nairobi Class (Year 1 Mrs Tremayne) Reading session at 2:15pm  

18
th

 November – Dubai Class (Year 5/6, Mr Poole) Assembly at 2:30pm   

25th November – Non-Pupil Day   

29
th

 November – Nairobi Class (Year 1, Mrs Tremayne) Celebration of Learning at 2:15pm  

December   

2
nd

 December – Canberra Class (Year 5, Miss Carpenter) Class assembly at 2:30pm   

12
th

 December – Stay and Code – whole school  

13
th

 December – Plymouth and London Class Christmas Come and Play at 2:00pm   

13
th

 December – Foundation Nativity performance at 9:15am   

14
th

 December – Christingle (Timings TBC)  

15th December – Christmas Lunch   

15
th

 December – Christmas Fayre at 2:00pm   

16
th

 December – Christmas Jumper Day   



It was wonderful to have so many parents join our reading session yesterday. The children were so excited and 
really enjoyed sharing stories with them. Please keep an eye on our facebook page for further Parent Reading 
Session dates. 



WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK 

 

Please follow us on our  

Facebook page - Weston Mill 

Community Primary 

 

You can also check our website for  

latest news, dates and letters. 

 

THANK YOU TO ALL PARENTS AND CARERS FOR YOUR DONATIONS MADE 

TODAY FOR ‘POSITIVE ABOUT DOWN SYNDROME’, AN INITIATIVE OF DOWN 

SYNDROME UK. 

You raised £160.24 



Link to book your space: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=F832JFdOpU6VSvFGTtnRUAldh5H69DJIvAmjh7BER_JUQ1BVS0YySEE0MTRMMDlZTTEyMEY3SlhHRi4u  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=F832JFdOpU6VSvFGTtnRUAldh5H69DJIvAmjh7BER_JUQ1BVS0YySEE0MTRMMDlZTTEyMEY3SlhHRi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=F832JFdOpU6VSvFGTtnRUAldh5H69DJIvAmjh7BER_JUQ1BVS0YySEE0MTRMMDlZTTEyMEY3SlhHRi4u


Link to book your place: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=F832JFdOpU6VSvFGTtnRUAldh5H69DJIvAmjh7BER_JUNUNSUEJNWlcxSzhRVDlYWFhSSzVFSjJOWC4u  

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=F832JFdOpU6VSvFGTtnRUAldh5H69DJIvAmjh7BER_JUNUNSUEJNWlcxSzhRVDlYWFhSSzVFSjJOWC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=F832JFdOpU6VSvFGTtnRUAldh5H69DJIvAmjh7BER_JUNUNSUEJNWlcxSzhRVDlYWFhSSzVFSjJOWC4u


Link to book your place:  https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=F832JFdOpU6VSvFGTtnRUAldh5H69DJIvAmjh7BER_JUOUVERjFNSVM0SFBKRUpRMFRDSkVOWlVBSy4u  
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=F832JFdOpU6VSvFGTtnRUAldh5H69DJIvAmjh7BER_JUOUVERjFNSVM0SFBKRUpRMFRDSkVOWlVBSy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=F832JFdOpU6VSvFGTtnRUAldh5H69DJIvAmjh7BER_JUOUVERjFNSVM0SFBKRUpRMFRDSkVOWlVBSy4u


It’s goodbye from me too. 

It’s been wonderful getting to know the staff, chil-

dren and families at Weston Mill. 

Take care and all the very best. 

Tracy Webley 





 





Weekly attendance for 17th—21st Oct 2022 

The UK Government expectation is 96%. We are striving for children to achieve this as there is a direct link be-

tween attendance and achievement . 

This week’s winners are :  LONDON & OSLO 

 

 

                                                                                  
LONDON 98.40 

NAIROBI 79.00 

MOMBASA 83.50 

CAPE TOWN 75.63 

SAN FRANCISCO 75.63 

TOKYO 88.13 

SANTIAGO 86.07 

CANBERRA 84.23 

DUBAI 88.15 

OSLO 92.00 

W


